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Townsend, Erle

From: Calvin Morin <crmdmorin@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:22 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Forcing an individual to purchase something by limiting their options is in no way something 

that should even be considered, not only in Maine, but anywhere in the USA.  More and more I 

believe we’re losing the freedoms guaranteed us by the Constitution of the United States as 

well as that of the State of Maine. 

 

After hearing this winter about the difficulties with EVs and charging stations in Chicago, lets 

me know that it hasn’t been well thought through and the infrastructure is not in place. 

 

Furthermore, all one has to do is listen to the news to hear about the way things are done in 

California.  Do you REALLY want Maine to be like that state?  I don’t. 

 

Please DO NOT approve the passage of the electric vehicle rule for Maine.  It’s a bad idea. 

 

Thank you. 

Calvin R Morin 


